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From "Bartow, Jonathan" <JBartow@uamail.albany.edu>
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To
"Lifshin; Eric" <ELifshin@uamail.albany.edu>; "'range@albany.edu'" <range@albany.edu>;
"Kranich; Laurence J" <lkranich@albany.edu>; "Bessette; Tom" <TBessette@uamail.albany.edu>;
"Collier; Richard L" <RCollier@uamail.albany.edu>

Cc

"Siegel; Donald S" <DSiegel@uamail.albany.edu>; "Williams; Kevin J" <kevinw@albany.edu>;
"Cameron; Gail" <GCameron@uamail.albany.edu>; "Goel; Sanjay" <SGoel@uamail.albany.edu>;
"Levato; John S" <JLevato@uamail.albany.edu>; "Baronner; Joanne E"
<JBaronner@uamail.albany.edu>

Subject Proposed Graduate Certificate in Information Security

Prof. Eric Lifshin, Chair 
University Senate 2010-11 

Eric: 

Attached is a proposal to establish a new graduate certificate program to be offered by the School of Business. Dean
Siegel's transmittal correspondence appears directly below. 

I believe that campus governance regulations call for review of such a proposal by the Senate's UPC and GAC, with
subsequent joint sponsorship of a Senate bill if warranted. I am taking the liberty to copy Profs. Range and Kranich, who I
understand will be chairing these two Senate councils for 2010-11. I ask, on behalf of Dean Siegel and Dean Williams, of
course contingent upon your support, that each council place the proposal on its agenda for discussion and action. It is
customary for a council to invite a representative or two from the proposing unit to attend such a meeting to verbally
introduce the proposal and answer questions. I would suggest that Professor Sanjay Goel be considered the point person for
the School of Business in this regard. 

Jon 

Jon Bartow 
Vice Dean for Graduate Education 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Siegel, Donald S 
Sent: Saturday, August 14, 2010 1:33 PM 
To: Bartow, Jonathan 
Subject: Memo: Graduate Certificate in Information Security 

Dear Jon: 
I hope all is well. The purpose of this email is to express my strong support for the proposed graduate certificate program in
Information Security. As you know, this program has been carefully scrutinized by our faculty and they concur with my
sentiment. We have followed all the appropriate policies and procedures and anxiously await final approval. If you need a
memo, I can send that along. Please let me know if you require any additional information. 
Best regards, 
Don 

Dr. Donald S. Siegel 
Dean and Professor 
School of Business 
University at Albany, SUNY 
1400 Washington Avenue 
Albany, NY 12222 
Tel: (518) 442-4910 
Fax: (518) 442-4975 
DSiegel@uamail.albany.edu 
http://www.albany.edu/business/ 
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